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Any individuals registered for the Techniques of Alcohol Management
(TAM) classes that were postponed due to COVID-19 will be contacted
with their new class dates.

For those who need to register for a TAM class, please call 735-5574 or
email learning4life@guamcc.edu [2] for more information.

Test Center is expected to open next week. We will be in touch with our
sponsors and vendors so that scheduling of tests may resume. For
more information, please contact 735-5574 or 735-3019, or

email learning4life@guamcc.edu [2].

As a reminder, social distancing measures will be in effect on the GCC
campus, to include a face mask/covering required for entrance.
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